
 

 

 
April 6, 2021 

Todd Slatin 
Central Purchasing Division 
200 East Main Street 
Lexington, KY 40507 

Re: Letter of Intent for Bid # 30-2021, Telecommunications Franchise 

Dear Mr. Slatin, 

Please accept this letter of intent from InterCarrier Networks LLC (“ICN”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of 
Great Plains Communications LLC (“GPC”), to submit a bid for a non-exclusive telecommunications 
franchise agreement with the Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government (“LFUCG”). A payment of 
$500 to cover the cost of advertising has been submitted along with this letter.  

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact me at the address below. We look forward to 
working with the LFUCG on this project! 

Regards, 

 
Nick Holle 
Corporate Counsel 
Great Plains Communications 
402-456-6445 
nholle@gpcom.com 


